
East End Pest 
MANAGEMENT 

Due to the current concerns of Covid - I 9 cases on the East End 

of Long Island, at this time, East End Pest Management will be 
taking special precautions when entering customers homes .  On 
occasion we may also inquire on current health and safety status 

via a wellness check.

W e thank each of our customers for their understanding and 
commitment to helping East End Pest Management provide our 

services in the safest way possible. 

For customers who must have interior services provided our 
technicians will be wearing the highest level PPE to protect 

both our customers and employees. All technicians will enter 
equipped with:

•  P95 FULL FACE RESPIRATOR

• or 

• P95 HALF FACE REPIRATOR AND GOGGLES

• GLOVES

• FULL TYVEK SUIT

•  and 

• SHOE COVERINGS 

If you have any questions or concerns please give us a call or 
visit us on the web at 

www.eastendpest.com. 


